
 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 
 

HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD 
 

Wednesday, 26th May, 2021, 2.00 pm - MS Teams (watch it here)  
 
 
6. UPDATE FROM THE ROYAL FREE HOSPITAL AND NORTH MIDDLESEX 

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL  (PAGES 1 - 2) 
 
To receive an update on the Royal Free Hospital and North Middlesex 
University Hospital from Andy Heeps, Interim Chief Executive.  
 
 

 
Fiona Rae, Principal Committee Co-ordinator 
Tel – 020 8489 3541 
Fax – 020 8881 5218 
Email: fiona.rae@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Fiona Alderman 
Head of Legal & Governance (Monitoring Officer) 
River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, N22 8HQ 
 
Wednesday, 26 May 2021 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzZlMGY3NzItZjA3Zi00MzZhLWIzMjUtNWVjMDMwYzUwMDAw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ddfa760-8cd5-44a8-8e48-d8ca487731c3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22515ca3a4-dc98-4c16-9d83-85d643583e43%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
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Update on the partnership between the North Middlesex University Hospital 

NHS Trust and the Royal Free London Group 

Governance: 

On 1st April Caroline Clarke, Group Chief Executive of the Royal Free London became the 

Accountable Officer of the North Mid Hospital, with interim CEO Dr Andy Heeps dually reporting to 

Caroline and Cedi Frederick, Chair of NMUH.  

Caroline will hold two Accountable Officer roles, and the NMUH will not be part of the Royal Free 

Group, but will continue to remain a statutory, independent NHS organisation with its own Board. Dr 

Nnenna Osuji, will be joining the Trust in July 2021 as the substantive CEO.  

A partnership Board has been established as a ‘Committee in Common’ which is a sub-committee of 

both Trust Boards, chaired by the respective Chairs on rotation and the inaugural meeting has been 

arranged for July 2021. Supporting this is a monthly Partnership Executive meeting which is jointly 

chaired by Caroline Clarke and Andy Heeps.  

Progress to Date: 

On 28th April we held the first Board to Board meeting, jointly chaired by Mark Lam and Cedi 

Frederick, which was an initial introduction meeting for the respective Non-Executive Directors to 

introduce each other, and for a brief reminder of the partnership benefits initially agreed. This 

meeting will be an informal meeting, which will take place on a quarterly basis to facilitate shared 

learning between the two organisations.  

The first meeting of the Partnership Executive took place on 30th April which agreed the next steps 

regarding the first four benefit areas.  
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